
Attention, 

 

If you recently purchased a Galaxy Audio AS-1100 system, you may have inadvertently received the 
wrong short rack ear with your system. We had a glitch in our system, and some systems received a 
short rack ear that is 1/2” too long, which prevents the system from fitting in a 19” rack. 

This may affect AS-1100 systems purchased after October 25th, 2019. 

We are very sorry for this, and we will be happy to ship you the correct ear for your system. 

The one the left is the correct one, if you received the one on the right you will need a replacement. 

 

 

If you need the replacement, please contact orders@galaxyaudio.com with your serial number and sales 
receipt. We will get a replacement sent as soon as possible. 

You can find the serial number on the rear panel of the transmitter. 
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